





Mi-CARE Survey Migrant Child & Adolescent health Research in Europe

If you...

- migrated to Europe as a child or teenager
- are a parent or carer who migrated with children or had children after arriving
- are a healthcare professional (doctor, nurse, social worker, psychologist, etc.) working with migrant children and teenagers

...then we want to know about your experiences with healthcare in Europe.

Your answers will help us create a Top 10 list of important questions for research - to improve healthcare for children and teenagers with migration experience.

Participation is voluntary and anonymous and takes less than 15 minutes.

We want to hear from you!

The survey is available in different languages. Please scan the QR code to find out more!



For more information or questions, please contact us at: <u>micare.psp@gmail.com</u> Survey open from October to December 31, 2024.